
 

 
PURPOSE:    Participatory Governance Leaders Meeting 
LOCATION:  Administration Building  /   Room 1901  /  President’s Conference Room 
TIME:   1:30 – 3:00 PM  /  First and Third Wednesdays 
   

 
Notes: 

• The first PaRC meeting of 2014-15 will be held on Wednesday, October 1, 2014 from 1:30 – 3:00PM in the President’s Conference Room, 
ADMIN 1901. For more information visit the PaRC website: http://www.foothill.edu/president/parc/index.php 

• The President’s modifications on FTEF recommendations will be reported in Fall Quarter 2014. 
 
Events: 
TODAY! – End of Year Celebration from 3:30-5:30PM in the Student Center / Dining Hall 
June 19 – Welcome New Administrators – Coffee & Pastries 
June 27 – 2014 Commencement! 
 
ATTACHMENTS:          

ITEMS TIME TOPICS LEADERS EXPECTED OUTCOME 
1 1:30-1:32 Welcome  Judy Miner  
2 1:32-1:52 Multi-Year Projection Presentation Kevin McElroy, Hector 

Quinonez, Joni Hayes 
Lamprey 

Information 

3 1:52-1:55 Approval of Minutes: June 4, 2014 Judy Miner Action 
4 1:55-2:00 Approval of Faculty & Staff Recommendations Judy Miner Action 
5 2:00-2:05 Facilities Master Plan – 2nd Read 

 
A c t i o d
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Item 2: Multi-



funding from the state; and an announcement that the executive summary would be distributed around campus. Student Equity Plan 
approved by consensus.  
 
8. Recommendations for IP&B Summer Agenda from Workgroups & PRC 
John Mummert presented Program Review Committee’s (PRC) recommendations for the Integrated Planning & Budget Committee (IP&B) 
and also gave a PRC status update. Mummert reported that PRC would provide a draft program review comprehensive template for IP&B 
to review over the summer. In addition, Mummert called for better alignment and correlation of the program review templates and rubrics, 
and also the earlier distribution of templates and rubrics to those assigned the task of producing the program review. Mummert also made 
the request to shorten the comprehensive program review template. Mummert stated that there was also a need to align the comprehensive 
program review template with the annual program review template. Also, Mummert stressed that attendance to the PRC meetings was vital 
to the committee’s work. Mummert announced that administrators had been assigned to serve on PRC and also that Andrew LaManque 
would be the new PRC Chair. Lastly, Mummert reported that moving forward PRC would meet with any yellow-rated programs.  
 
Kurt Hueg made the recommendation that IP&B should clarify the next steps for PRC once programs were rated.  Miner recommended 
that there be language included in the PRC guidelines for the notification of bargaining units in the event that a program’s rating required 
additional follow up from other groups/organizations on campus.  
 
 9. PRC Update 
John Mummert requested that IP&B include the previously discussed PRC recommendations in the committee’s summer agenda. 
 
10. Governance Survey Report Out 
LaManque and Nergal Issaie presented the 2013-14 Governance Survey results, noting that the survey in entirety was posted online 
(responses were documented


